Two Great Ones!

KEBRK

August 27, 1979

Mr. Bill Nittler
P.0. Box 93
Naturita, CO 81422

Dear Mr. Nittler;

I am in receipt of your letter, dated August 23rd.,
in which you report reception of KORK-AM programming.

In reviewing your report of reception, I find it to
be accurate and can verify that you indeed were re-
ceiving KORK.

Thank you for your inquiry, and your description of
Naturita. Quite honestly, I had never heard of the
town, nor its neighboring town of Nucla. However,
from your description, it sounds Tike an interest-
ing Tocale.

Keep your "ears" on!

Very truly yours,

SOUTHWESTERN BROADCASTING CO.

Rick Richardson
Vice President and
General Manager
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